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EasT GREENWICH PuBLIC ScHoOLS
East Greenwich Non-Public Textbook Loan Information 2022-2023

Contact: EGPS  Margaret Ucci at email mucci@egsd.net phone - 401-398-1203

The East Greenwich School Department will furnish textbooks for East Greenwich residents
attending non-public schools for the 2022 -2023 school year. Books may be borrowed in
mathematics, science, modern foreign languages, English/Language Arts and history/social
studies for grades K-12. The textbooks must be on a list published by the Commissioner of
Education entitled the List of Textbooks Approved for Loan to Non-Public School Students.

*Please read district policy #7415 Loans of Textbooks to Students at Non-Public Schools for
further guidance.

RIDE Website Link:
http./fwww.ride.ri. gov/InstructionAdssessment/Instructional Resources/TextbookSearch.aspx

The order form can be found at this link and on the East Greenwich website-www.egsd.net and at
the East Greenwich Public Schools Assistant Superintendent’s Office, 111 Peirce Street,
East Greenwich, Rhode Island.

Those requesting textbooks must provide the correct title, publisher, copyright date, and ISBN
number for each textbook according to your school’s textbook list. Please review your order
before placing an order. The EGSD is not responsible for incorrectly ordered books..

You will be asked to provide proof of residency to ensure that books are only loaned to East
Greenwich residents. (Proof of Residency: Student must reside in East Greenwich with
parent/guardian. A true copy of one of the following will be accepted as proof of residency (all
must be current): (1) East Greenwich Property Tax Bill (2) Government Housing Letter (3) Copy
of Lease/Copy of Rental Agreement (4) Current Utility Bill (Phone, Electric, or Gas).

*A refundable deposit may be required.

All textbooks borrowed last year must be returned before this year’s request will be processed
(BEFORE July 2, 2022).

All damaged and lost books must be paid for before placing new textbook orders. The cost

of replacing a book is the list price and shipping. No exceptions will be made.



The ordering and distribution of books will occur in the Superintendent’s Offices at 111 Peirce
Street, East Greenwich 02818. Contact: EGPS Margaret Ucci at 401-398-1203

The dates for the return of textbooks, ordering, deadlines, and distribution are as follows:

Return, Ordering Dates and Time |

June 27 - July 11, 2022
District offices will be closed on July 4, 2022.
The deadline for placing book orders is July 12, 2022.
Orders will not be accepted after July 12, 2022, due to shipping constraints.

8:30 a.m. to 11:30 a.m.
| ~
*Orders will be only filled when the previous year’s books have been returned.

There are some books in stock. However, orders may need to be placed for some textbooks.
Notifications will be provided to families when ordered books are received.



